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SCHEDULED  
ONLINE PAYMENT 
 SYSTEM OUTAGE 
AUGUST 1ST THRU 

AUGUST 6TH  
 

We are upgrading our online 
payment system; therefore, it 
will be unavailable August 1 
thru August 6 for system 
maintenance. Please plan 
accordingly. We apologize for 
the inconvenience. 

 
REMINDER: 

The JIPSD does NOT provide your 
recycling services.  Questions 
regarding the recycling program 
should be directed to the 
Charleston County Environmental 
Management department at (843) 
720-7111. 

 
 

 
Regular Commission meetings 
are held on the 4th Monday of 

each month at  
7 p.m. and are open to the 

public.  
For meeting agendas visit us 

online at www.jipsd.org 

COMING SOON… 
 

More payment options at your fingertips! 
  

 
 

We know paying utility bills isn’t your favorite thing to do, so we’re 
making it as easy as possible for you to make a payment.   
 
Beginning August 2019, the James Island Public Service District will be 
launching a new user-friendly, electronic payment system.  You can look 
forward to being able to:  

• Pay your utility bill anytime 24/7 via an easy-to-use online portal   
 

• Manage your account and view up to two years of payment history  
 

• Receive email reminders when your bill is ready, when a scheduled 
payment is pending and a confirmation after making a payment 
 

• Make a one-time payment or register to gain access to all features  
 

• You choose when to pay – simply schedule a payment for any 
future date (before the due date)  
• Set it and forget it with AutoPay…save time and avoid late or 
missed payments  
 

• On the go? Use Pay by Text to get text notifications about your bill 
and have the option to pay through text message with your default 
payment method   
 

And the best news of all – It’s FREE! There are no added fees for residents 
to utilize any of these great new payment features.  

 
So, mark your calendar…soon, you’ll be able to put away your checkbook 
and pay electronically! 

 

http://www.jipsd.org/

